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Cmt. 
No. 

Pg. & 
Line Section Comment/Recommendation 

1.  Page 2-2  A space is needed between the bold title at the end of page and the line above it.  
 
BLM Response: This typo will be fixed in the final Work Plan. 
 

2.  Page 2-4   Are we still referring to them as COPCs rather than COCs? “Mercury, antimony, and 
arsenic are the primary COPCs. “ On page 2-5 they are called COCs. There is some 
inconsistency within the document.   
 
BLM Response: Both “contaminants of potential concern (COPCs)” and “contaminants 
of concern (COCs)” are intentionally used in the subject Work Plan in an attempt to be 
consistent with how these terms were used in the documents or activities that are 
described in the subject Work Plan. For example, in describing the RI (see Work Plan 
Section 2.1), the original objectives and RI are presented as they were presented in 
the RI Work Plan and RI report (e.g., to “characterize the nature and extent of 
COPCs…”). Where the subject Work Plan refers to the final selected COCs, the term 
COCs is used. The document will be carefully reviewed and revised as appropriate to 
assure that the use of these terms is as intended. 
 

3.  Page 2-
12 

 The “evaluation of uncertainties” is good. 
 
BLM Response: The BLM appreciates this feedback. 
 

4.  -end-   
 


